
On 15 January 2020, the Office of Administrative Law (OAL) approved OAL 
Matter Number 2019-1203-03—amending the Water Quality Control Plan 
for the Central Valley Region to incorporate a Central Valley-wide Salt and 
Nitrate Control Program.  

A copy of the OAL’s Notice of Approval and Endorsed Form 400 is 
available upon request. Please email 
anne.walters@waterboards.ca.gov to request a copy.  

OAL's Notice of Approval and Endorsed Form 400 
(OAL File Number: 2019-1203-03)
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